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From: Suzanne Hutchinson <shutchinson@gordoncounty.org>
To: "Annette Berry' <aberry@gordoncounty.org> Cc: bhice@gordoncounty.org
Date: 01/23/2013 11:25 AM

Attachments: {1} publicnotige road.lindatane.wpd (5 kB)
Subject: Agenda for February 5

Please add this public hearing for the proposed abandonment of Linda Lane and a portion of East May Street
from Linda Lane to Peters Street to the agenda for the regular meeting of February 5, 2013. Thanks -
Suzanne

Suzanne #H. Swith

Attorney for Gordon County, Georgia
201 North Wall Street
Calhoun, Georgia 30701

(706)629-3795
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PUBLIC NOTICE

At the Regular Meeting on Tuesday, November 20, 2012, the Gordon County Board of

Commissioners advised the public of its intent to abandon the following roads:

1. Linda Lane;

2. That portion of East May Street from Linda Lane to Peters Street.

These roads are currently listed as part of the Gordon County Road System and the removal of
these roads from the Gordon County Road System is otherwise in the best public interest in order
that these roads may be placed on and added to the City of Calhoun Street System according to
the Official Code of Georgia Annotated Section 32-7-2.

A Public Hearing is to be held on February 5, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. in the conference
room of the Gordon County Administration Building concerning this proposed abandonment.
Copies of the plat depicting the above-described proposed road abandonment are
available in the Gordon County Administration Building for public inspection.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend.
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Please publish in the Calhoun Times in the legal notices as a block ad on the following
dates:

1. January 23, 2013 3. January 30, 2013
2. January 26, 2013 4. February 2,2013




